
Weekly News…                                                                 Friday 8th December 2017 

Next Week’s Diary Dates 

W 

 

Mrs Kate Tewley - Executive Headteacher 

Rowley Park Primary Academy, Highfield Grove, Stafford, ST17 9RF 

Monday 11th December—Homework due date 

Tuesday 12th December—Winter Wonderland (Please wrap up!) 

Wednesday 13th December—Christmas Fair from 2pm 

Friday 15th December—Christmas Jumper day  

Friday 15th December—Zone Assembly—9:00am 

Friday 15th December—Parent voice—9:30am 

R I T E R S 

M S A T E R Y 

Year N—Max Goudman   Year 3 — Daisy Edge  

Year R—Jamie Richardson    Year 4 — Leo Locke  

Year  1—Ruby Biddulph    Year 5– Harrison Walker  

Year 2—Khye Gordon Ahmed  Year 6— Sophie Grujich    

M A T H S 

Year N— Deloreon Ewers  Year 3 —Shakira Oliver  

Year R—Herbie Clements    Year 4 —Callum Moore   

Year  1—Lucas Hyde    Year 5– Beth Holt  

Year 2—Ellie Mae Andrews Year 6—Tom Evans     

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 

    90%     96%    98%    95% 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

    99%     92%    90%   98% 

Attendance 

Best Class: Year 3  

Hogwarts Academy! 

On Wednesday this week, we all took part in our Harry Potter 

Day.  The children (and staff) all got into role as RPA became Hog-

warts for the day.  Dumblodore led our assembly along with 

Snape, Lucius Malfoy and Bellatrix Lestrange and all the children 

worked towards earning points for their teams; Slytherin, 

Griffindor, Hufflepuff and Ravenclaw.  Classes  had a series of chal-

lenges to take part in , each with a maths or writing outcome.  The 

children discovered more about owls, snakes and other 

such creatures by visiting the animal man.  All in all it was a 

magical day! 

Panto Time 

Also this week, pupils from 

Years 1-6 visited Rising Brook 

Church to watch Peter Pan 

panto.    Thank you to every-

one at the church who made us feel 

so welcome and it certainly put eve-

ryone in a festive mood.  Also one of 

our Year 6 pupils, Rosie,  performed in the production—well done  

to her. 

 

 

Just a reminder that we will be supporting the Save the Chil-

dren Christmas jumper day which takes place on Friday 15th 

December.  Children will be able to wear a favourite, new or 

homemade Christmas jumper for the day rather than their 

school uniform.  We are asking for a donation of  £1 and all 

donations will go directly to Save the Children.  

Swimming 

Please be aware that swimming sessions in Year 3 have 

now finished for the year.  The first swimming session of 

the Spring term will take place on Tuesday 9th January 

2018. 


